
Parish Meeting
Suffolk Coastal District Council is opening the final phase of its consultation for the ”Local 
Plan Review” and “The Site Specific Allocations Development Plan Document” in early 
2019. These are the documents which set out the district council's housing strategy for the 
next 20years, and most importantly how this affects Dennington.

The Parish Council will be holding a Parish Meeting on Monday February 4th at 7pm
in the Village Hall to discuss the document. Everybody is welcome.

You should be able to view the document online at:- 
https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/local-plans/suffolk-coastal-local-plan/local-plan-
review/ 


